
From: 
Sent: 08 September 2014 13.56 
To: Planning 
Subject: RE application 2014/5413/P 

Please note that I have received a notice for demolition at  the property I occupy as tenant Flat C l  18-20 
Elsworthy Road NW3302 and Swish to object to the application based on the fact that I have been 

an occupant for almost 3 years and the demolition would create a huge inconvenience to me relocating 
and finding new suitable accomodation. 

The cost of moving and the cost of securing new property at the price negotiated with my existing 
landlord will be very hard to find again which will make it extremely hard for me to find a new home. 
My existing landlord has not made any provision for relocating the existing tenants which will create a 
major issue for a number of people occupying the building. 

I hope you understand my position and you give some serious consideration to the problem that this 
demolition will create to all tenants at 18-20 Elsworthy Road 81.53301. 

Kind Regards, 

Angelos Sarras 


